Disability and Adaptive Swimming - May 2013

* IMPORTANT UPDATE:   Saturday, June 1, 2013 – 36th Annual Richard Cadmus Disabled Sports Meet (Formerly the Masons Disability Meet) at North Brunswick High School.  The meet packet and registration forms can be found on the following link -   

http://www.tswaa.com/Documents/2013/Mason/2013%20Masonic%20Application-wREC-FINAL.pdf   
Swimmers are to complete pages 5 and 8, and mail by May 24th.
This is probably going to be the best chance until the fall to get your disability swimmers into the program.  Regional classifications will be offered at this meet.
* Lou Petto, Robert Griswold and Doug Griswold, attended a

Paralympic Outreach Clinic, Sponsored by Mid Atlantic Swimming, on

April 20th in Newtown, Pa. The Parlympics division of the United States Olympic Committee, is prospecting and developing a team for Rio in 2016. 
Motivational speeches were giving by current disability swimmers including Malory Weggeman, Paralympic Gold Medalist and World Record holder, and coaches of Paralympic swimmers.  Pool sessions were held for swimmers and informational sessions were held with parents and coaches.  This seminar will serve as a template for a potential clinic to be held in October in NJ.
• Saturday, Sunday - May 11-12, 2013 - 10th Annual GTAC Disability Meet,

University of Cincinnati.  Two swimmers will be representing NJ Swimming.
* Accept the challenge – A small token of appreciation is still being offered to coaches who recommend a new athlete.  So far, we only have 3 takers out of 60+ teams.  
Contacts:
* Doug Griswold – New Jersey Swimming Chairman for Disability and Adaptive Swimming. ocystacofficials@gmail.com
* Phil Galli – Paralympics Sports Clubs.  philg1234@comcast.net
* Trisha Yurochko – ChildrensSpecializedHospital.  

   TYurochko@childrensspecialized.org
